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---P.O. BOX 5963, STATION 'A', TORONTO, ONTARIO CANADA MSW 1P4--­

MR. LOUIS G. SULLIVAN 
PAGE STREET 

FRANCISCO, CALIFORNIA 
U.S.A. 94117 

Dear Lou: 

August 7, 1984 

Thanks very much for your book review. I am publishing it in the 
December issue of the METAMORPHOSIS newsletter, and your letter re: 
JOURNAL OF A TRANSSEXUAL in the October issue. I am enclosing a 
review of Dr. Lothstein's book by Eileen Higham, Ph.D., which ap­
peared in the May 1984 issue cf the SIECUS REPORT (80 Fifth Avenue, 
New York, New York 10011). 

I ,, � �--- __ -_�.�have sent your book review to Dr. Lothst ein, and, to THE 
BODY POLITIC: A Magazine For Gay Liberation (P.O. Box 7239, Station 
'A', Toronto, Ontario M5W 1X9, attn: Mr. Rick Archbold) for possible 
publication in a future issue of their newspaper (once your written 
permission has been received). If you wish them to publish it, please 
either send me your permission in writing or send it directly to them 
(attn: Mr. Rick Archbold). (They may wish to edit the book review). 
Should you wish to write a letter of protest to Dr. Lothstein your­
self, his mailing address is: Dr. Leslie M. lothstein, University 
hospitals of Cleveland, University Circle, ·Cleveland, Ohio 44106. 

Jeremy Baumbach reacts to my review of Dr. Lothstein's book in the 
October issue of the METAMORPHOSIS newsletter (in the "QUESTION OF 
THE MONTH" column). 

I read your article on female transvestites in both THE PHOENIX and 
THE TV-TS TAPESTRY. I may wish to reprint it in a future issue of 
our newsletter if you would grant us your permission in writing. 

Thank you for your co-operation. Have a good summer (last month) 
and take care for now. (Say "hello" to   when you 

see him). 
Love and Peace, 

� L-<LJ <;-ft 
R
1

upe� 

         

                           




